3.0 INFORMATIONAL ITEMS

3.1 School Board

Ms. Mason attended her first all-staff event and thought it was amazing and exciting. She loved the focus on equity, diversity and inclusion. She will be attending the WSSDA legislative assembly in Spokane at the end of the month.

Mr. Benjamin met today with a staff group to begin planning the first student roundtable. There are two student roundtables scheduled, one in November and one in March. The roundtable in November will be with middle school students, and the one in March will be with elementary students. Staff is currently working to determine the formats for the meetings.

Ms. Diaz Hackler also thought the staff event went well and enjoyed that it was held at Sehome. She has been participating in the fun Zumba classes that are being held at our schools.

Ms. Bashaw reported that she and Ms. Diaz Hackler recently met with Executive Director of Communications and Community Relations Jackie Brawley about the upcoming edition of Ive Director